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Hello, Everyone, 
 
This coming Sunday, on Jan 16, - NO Int'l Service at 4:00 pm! 
 
Members are asked to attend either the 10:00 am service or the 2:00 pm service. 
 
There will be English translation at the 2:00 pm service, but not at the 10:00 am 
service. 
 
Four members will give testimonies about their experience at the 21-day Workshop in 
Yeosu. 
 
Please bring a RADIO. 
 
If you have more than one radio, bring an extra with headphones/earphones for someone 
who may forget. 
 
On Jan 23, - NO Int'l Service at 4:00 pm! 
 
Members are asked to attend either the 10:00 am service or the 2:00 pm service. 
 
There will be English translation at the 2:00 pm service, but not at the 10:00 am 
service. 
 
Instead of the regular service, the Holy Spirit Healing Service will be held at 10:00 am 
and 2:00 pm. 
 
Please bring a RADIO. 
 
If you have more than one radio, bring an extra with headphones/earphones for someone 
who may forget. 
 
It would not be recommended to bring a first-time guest to the Jan. 23 service. 
 
Have a blessed week! 
 
Pastor Michael Brazil 
 


